Pilon, Janet 4.6 (k)

Subject: GRIDS2/MCR May 17th Public Meeting support for Farmland protection

From: Mary & Randy Stroh/Muirhead

Sent: Monday, May 16, 2022 2:03 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: GRIDS2/MCR May 17th Public Meeting support for Farmland protection

This letter is in reference to the GRIDS2/MCR plan and is meant for the May 17th Statutory Public
Meeting.

We whole heartedly support farmland protection + climate resilient, inclusive urban
neighbourhoods for our city! Inclusionary zoning is also important.

There is land available for redevelopment in the core which would support the LRT, affordable housing and
develop thriving communities within and save our urban boundaries.. We cannot pave over our farmland

which is a rich resource.

Mary Stroh and Randy Muirhead



